
+Our Mission Statement 
 

Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives 

to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and 

encouragement to the community. 
 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail:  holytrinity83@outlook.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca 

 

Service Times for 

January 10 – January 17, 2021 

Sunday, Jan 10 

Baptism of the Lord 

Holy Eucharist           (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 

Thursday, January 14 Holy Communion      (BCP) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, Jan 17 

2nd after Epiphany 

Holy Eucharist           (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 

Genesis 1:1-5                                                                          Psalm 29       

Acts 19:1-7                                                                             Mark 1:4-11 

Reader: Dale Butler 

 

Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us today.  If 
you require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for one. 
 

Church Bulletins in Memoriam. Anyone wishing to donate a bulletin for a 

particular Sunday may do so by entering the details on the chart located in the main 

foyer. The cost of a Memorial Bulletin is $35. Please place your money in an 

envelope and mark it Memorial Bulletin. Please include your name and envelope 

number. 
 

Church Choir. Choir practice will resume in the main body of the church, Sunday, 

Jan 17th, 2:00 p.m. Anyone interested in performing a vocal solo and/or playing an 

instrument during our church services, please contact:  

Bev Jones 489-7522, Email:beverleyjones@nl.rogers.com or Stephanie Jefferies 

489-2858, Email: stephanie.coffin@nl.rogers.com 
 

Volunteers Needed. If you are able to help out with the SOUND SYSTEM on 

Sundays, please contact Rev. Robin, 631-0087 or George Dominix, 489-2609. 
 

Seniors’ Fitness Group. Fitness group will resume Tuesday, January 12th, 10:30 

a.m. 
 

ACW.  Only a small number of Church calendars are still available for $5 any 

Sunday at registry desk or by calling Karen Brown at 489-6490 for delivery. Please 

have correct money due to Covid-19 regulations. Unfortunately, there will be NO 

IOU’s. 

 

 Rector’s Discretionary Fund. People wishing to make donations to the 

discretionary fund to help families throughout the year, can do so by placing an 

envelope in the offertory plate marked discretionary fund. 
 

Food Bank.  Holy Trinity Church is now accepting items for the Food Bank.  Please 

place your non-perishable items in the box in the front foyer.  
 

Altar Guild. Annual Meeting of Altar Guild to be held on Monday, January 18th, 

EM Bishop Hall at 7:00 p.m.  Members are encouraged to attend as important 

matters will be discussed.  Please follow Covid-19 guidelines. 
 

Bible Study.  Bible Study will resume Monday, Jan 18th 10:00 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. in 

the Chapel.  Please use the main entrance. 
 

Church Registration. Anyone wishing to register for Sunday services, please call 

the office at 489-3002 during Wednesday and Thursday 9 a.m. – 12 noon or 

Friday 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. Or email holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com by 

Friday 11:00 a.m. For contact tracing purposes, please provide name, address, and 

phone number.  
 

Secretary Office Hours.  Regular hours are Wednesday – Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 12 

Noon. Email Address: holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com 

 

Greeters. Hubert Griffin, Margaret Pomeroy, Dale Butler, Ena DaCosta, Dr. Bob 

Butler 
 

Greeters, Jan 17, 2021. Bill Reid, Roy Earle, George Thorne, Ann Shears, Sandra 

Knight. 
 

As we are now in 2021 please continue to abide by the COVID-19 

RESTRICTIONS: 
• Please observe physical distancing restrictions by following the markings 

inside and outside the church building to maintain 6’ (2 meters) apart from 

anyone who is not in your family group. 

• Please avoid handshakes and hugs during this time. 

• Masks are required when entering and exiting the building. Masks can be 

removed once you are seated and physical distancing is 2 meters apart. 

• Please use the hand sanitizer available throughout the church.                                                                                    

• Unfortunately, social gatherings (groups) are prohibited inside the church 

at this time. 

• Please remember to take home your bulletin with you or drop it into the 

garbage on your way out.     
• Please leave prayer books in the pew.                  
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Date Time Service Readings 

Sunday, Jan 10 

Baptism of the Lord 

10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist (BAS) Genesis 1:1-5 

Psalm 29 

Acts 19:1-7 

Mark 1:4-11 

Reader: Dale Butler 

Thursday, Jan 14 9:30 a.m. Holy Communion (BCP)  

Sunday, Jan 17 

2nd after Epiphany 

10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist (BAS) 1 Samuel 3:1-10 

Psalm 139:1-6, 13-18 

1 Corinthians 6:12-20 

John 1:43-51 

Reader: Tammy Trevors 

Thursday, Jan 21 9:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist (BAS)  

Sunday, Jan 24 

3rd after Epiphany  

10:30 a.m. Morning Prayer (BAS) Jonah 3:1-5, 10 

Psalm 62:5-12 

1 Corinthians 7:29-31 

Mark 1:14-20 

Reader: Robert Hiscock 

Thursday, Jan 28 9:30 a.m. Holy Communion (BCP)  

Sunday, Jan 31 

4th after Epiphany 

10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist (BAS) Deuteronomy 18:15-20 

Psalm 111 

1 Corinthians 8;1-13 

Mark 1:21-28 

Reader: Terry Brown 

Thursday, Feb 4 9:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist (BAS)  

Sunday, Feb 7 

5th after Epiphany 

10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist (BAS) Isaiah 40: 21-31 

Psalm 147:1-11 

1 Corinthians 9:16-23 

Mark 1:29-39 

Reader: Martha Beson 

Thursday, Feb 11 9:30 a.m. Holy Communion (BCP)  

Sunday, Feb 14 

Transfiguration 

10:30 a.m. Morning Prayer (BAS) 2 Kings 2:1-12 

Psalm 50:1-6 

2 Corinthians 4:3-6 

Mark 9:2-9 

Reader: Patricia 

Hammond 

• Note to Readers: Assigned reader will be reading only one or two of the 

scripture readings.  The reader will receive a copy of the reading(s) via 

email or a copy at the registration desk. 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


